Perquimans County Board of Education
Special Session — March 26, 2019

The Perquimans County Board of Education met in special session on Tuesday, March 26, 2019, at
8:00 a.m. in the conference room of the Perquimans County Emergency Services Building in
Hertford, North Carolina. Board members Dr. Anne White, Amy Spaugh, Russell Lassiter, Matt
Peeler, Leary Winslow, and Arlene Yates were present.

Board Chairwoman Dr. Anne White called the meeting to order.

Approval of Agenda
Upon motion by Leary Winslow and second by Arlene Yates, the Board voted unanimously to

approve the agenda as presented.

Closed Session

Upon motion by Matt Peeler and second by Leary Winslow, the Board voted unanimously to enter
closed session regarding personnel matters that are confidential under General Statutes 143-
318.11(a) (1) and (B), and 115C-319 and -321.

Upon motion by Matt Peeler and second by Russell Lassiter, the Board voted unanimously to return
to open session.

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned.

Jameks)R. Bunch, Interim Superintendent




